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October 23, 2024 

Via Electronic Filing 
Mr. Jeff Killip, Executive Director and Secretary 
Washington Utilities &Transportation Comm. 
621 Woodland Square Loop, Lacey, WA 98503 

RE: XCast Labs, Inc. 
Cancellation of Registration and Cessation of Service  

Dear Mr. Killip: 

This filing is a Request for Cancellation of Registration and Cessation of Service submitted on behalf of 
XCast Labs, Inc. (“The Company”). The Company is going out of business and has sold its customer base 
to another provider, named in the attached excerpt of their Agreement.  Since the purchaser is buying the 
customer base, and is not increasing rates, this transaction will be undetectable to the end-users being 
transferred. The list of customers are nationwide, including the state of Washington. 

Pursuant to WAC 480-07-160, The Company respectfully requests that this filing be confidential.  A 
redacted version has also been submitted for the public.   The Company takes measures to protect this 
information when it is made available to non-employees and employees alike, which is done only under 
limited circumstances.  Specifically, making the knowledge contained in the attached excerpt of their 
agreement available to the public would allow a competitor access to otherwise unavailable information. 
A competing provider would not be able to gain this information from any publicly available sources.  
Therefore, The Company respectfully requests that the information contained within this filing be 
accorded confidential treatment and that the information contained herein only be disclosed to the 
appropriate reviewing staffs of the Commission. No customers were part of the excluded liabilities 
mentioned in the Agreement. We have also included a confidential Exhibit A that includes the Washington 
customers that were transferred.   

Any questions you may have regarding this filing should be directed to my attention at 405-470-4649 or 
via email to mdean@inteserra.com.  

Sincerely, 

Matt Dean 
Sr. Consultant 

Enclosures 
MD/nw 

mailto:mdean@inteserra.com
lhuey215
Auto Stamp - Top Right Corner - 1st Page


